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April 7, 2021 
 
Dianne Martin 
Chairwoman 
Site Evaluation Committee 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 
 
RE: Docket No. 2021-02  

Investigation of Complaints Regarding Antrim Wind Energy Facility 
  
Dear Chairwoman Martin: 
 
In exercise of the authority granted to me pursuant to RSA 162-H:4-a, II, in my capacity as Commission of 
Transportation, I hereby name Jonathan Evans as my designee to sit on the subcommittee established to review 
the subject application.  Mr. Evan’s information is as follows: 
 
 Jonathan Evans 
 Air and Noise Program Manager 
 Bureau of Environment 
 Department of Transportation 
 7 Hazen Drive 
 Concord, NH  03302-0483 
 Phone:  (603) 271-4048 
 Email:  Jonathan.A.Evans@dot.nh.gov 
 
 
        Sincerely, 

 
        Victoria F. Sheehan 
        Commissioner 
 
 
 
 
 


